
Allen, Meredith 

7/11/2014 8:37:59 AM
Green, Stephanie (stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov) (stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Follow Up Meeting on Emergency Outreach

Hi Stephanie,

We would like to schedule the follow up meeting that we discussed to provide an update on 
PG&E’s draft emergency outreach plan, including a discussion of the components that we are 
incorporating from FPL’s plan and to provide an update on our outreach with the communities. 
Would you please let me know whether August 5 at 1:00 or August 7 at 11:00 would work? If 
not, I will send other potential dates.

Have a great weekend!

Thanks,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0278073
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